
Learn more at www.AppleValleyWaterFacts.com

The Town Government will not be  
able to deliver water any cheaper than 

Apple Valley Ranchos, and they will  
not be able to lower rates.

That’s why I say 
No to a Government Takeover.

I am opposed to 
government taking over 

any private business.

Richard Rorex
Retiree, Community Volunteer 

Apple Valley Resident


